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North Pine TV Function                                               
The provision of TV services within the North Pine TV 
function will be discontinued as it is no longer being 
utilized. The Board will allow the function to go dormant 
resulting in no further taxation Staff will notify the Federal 
Department of Innovation, Science, and Economic 
Development Canada (ISED) of the decision to discontinue 
the function and withdraw the Regional District’s 
broadcast re-certification for broadcast of TV Channels 26 
and 27. Area residents will be notified of the 
discontinuation of the North Pine TV service.  

District of Chetwynd Water Fill Funding & 
Usage Agreement                                                       
The Board approved entering into Water Fill Funding & 
Usage Agreement with the District of Chetwynd.  The 
twenty year agreement will provide long term access for 
rural residents at the District of Chetwynd Water Fill 
Station in exchange for a $300,000 lump sum payment to 
the District of Chetwynd for project capital funding.  

Farmers' Advocate Office Agreement              
The Regional Board approved the contract renewal 
between the PRRD and Independent Land Information & 
Advocacy Office Contract. The agreement covers from 
August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018. This represents the last 
year of five 1-Year agreements that were entered into by 
the Board. 

Have You filled Out the Ideas Questionnaire?    
Complete your Regional Park Design 
Study Ideas Questionnaire. 

Monday, August 14th, is the last day 
to submit your ideas on Montney 
Centennial Regional Park and 
Blackfoot Regional Park.                                                                       
Don’t miss out!                                                                                             
Go to the Project Engage! Page, 
http://prrd.bc.ca/engage/regional-park-design-study/                
Fill in the Ideas questionnaire & enter the prize draw! 

Flood Mitigation Grant Applications 
The Board authorized staff to submit three grant 
applications to the National Disaster Mitigation Program to 
conduct flood hazard risk assessments in the Chetwynd 
Fringe area, the Moberly Lake area  and the 
Tomslake/Tupper area.  
 
Friesen Subdivision Agreement With City Of 
Dawson Creek                                                         
The Peace River Regional District (PRRD) owns a sewer 
network in the Friesen Subdivision which discharges into 
the City of Dawson Creek (City) sewer system. The Board 
approved an update to the existing agreement with the 
City of Dawson Creek to allow the connection of the City’s 
sewer main from the CDC Water Treatment Plant to the 
Friesen Sewer Subdivision which connects into the City 
sewer collection system. 
 
Noxious Weeds                                                         
The Board will be forwarding a letter to BC Hydro 
requesting confirmation that the active mitigation and 
management of noxious weeds be ongoing in perpetuity 
for those properties under the Dawson Creek/Chetwynd 
Area Transmission (DCAT) line and provide clarification of 
noxious weed management. 
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